
April 2025

To: Board of Trustees

From:  Jeff Perez, Assistant Superintendent

Subject: Consider Approval of Year 4 of Current 5 Year Contract with Aramark

The 2025-26 Renewal Contract with Aramark Food Service has been 
approved through Texas Department of Agriculture.

Recommendation:
I recommend that Big Spring ISD enter into Year 4 of a contractual 
agreement with Aramark FSMC (Food Service Management Company) for 
the upcoming 2025-26 school year. Our current contract goes through the 
2026-27 school year (5 year agreement), but needs to be renewed annually. 


